
 

 

October 8, 2024 
 
Kindermaxx UG 
Unsöldstraße 2 
München,  80538 
 
Dear Sanne, Jan & Kindermaxx Team, 
 
Thank you for your kind support of Wild Tomorrow, joining us in our mission to 
save wildlife and wild places with your gift of $1,440.91 which we received on 
October 4, 2024.  

 
You are helping to tackle the most immediate cause of extinction on our planet: 
habitat loss. We believe that the solution to the extinction crisis lies in protecting 
and enlarging wild spaces in areas rich with biodiversity. Since our founding in 
2015, we have protected over 4000 acres of habitat in South Africa at the Greater 
Ukuwela Nature Reserve, home to thousands of species from leopards to giraffe 
and dwarf suni antelopes.  
 
You're a vital part of our future success, building a wild tomorrow. We are truly 
grateful to Kindermaxx for your support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Steward, Founder and Executive Director 


